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Subject: OBJECTIN to 2017/6638/CMP

Dear Sirs
OBJECTION to the revised CMP

As a Swiss Cottage resident of many years, a long-time user of the Library, the Leisure
Centre, Gym, the Community Centre, a patron of the Theatre, a lover of the Cherry Blossom
and the rose bushes surrounding the Open Space where students picnicking on the grass and
children playing in the water feature bring a smile to one’s face, I am saddened and infuriated
by the duplicitous dealings of EL and Camden.

It would appear that, from the outset, the huge, and increased, number of heavy lorries was
always intended to use the Open Space, to our detriment. The vibrations, noise and air
pollution beside the children’s sports and play area are unacceptable. It must be possible to
increase the space allocated to lorries on the A41, further away from the path, the buildings,
people’s houses and the old folks’ home. Surely Transport for London can close the Avenue
Road access to the underground station, which would then channel more people away from
the dust and noise pollution cither by the exit by the Swiss Cottage pub or across the road at
Belsize Road.

Tinsist that you give further thought to ameliorating this unacceptable proposal.

Elizabeth Fenner



